

East Belfast Office

447A Newtownards Road Belfast BT4 1AQ Northern Ireland

Telephone (0232) 455136 Facsimile (0232) 455136

28 May 1991



Dear Mr Moffett

Thank you for your suggestion of Mrs Catherine McGuinness as Chairman. I know Catherine well and have no doubts that she should bring an extra dimension to the talks process.

The question of proposals actually lies with the two governments but I will happily add Catherine's name to the list of that which the Alliance would be happy to consider.

Thank you for your interest.

Yours sincerely

Dr John T Alderdice

PARTY LEADER